
Happy Virtual Spirit Week Saints! 
 

We hope you are all doing well and want to add some fun to your at-home learning next week. 
Please read our NDP Virtual Spirit Week - Covid-19 Style guide and participate as much as you want/can next week.   
House Points will be given for every post you share on our ndpsaints Instagram or Facebook pages.  
Be creative, have fun and spend a little time enjoying our Virtual Spirit Week! 
 
 

 


